## August 2025

Elissa Cunningham - Undergraduate Officer Report

Hello friends! Since our last GMM I've been attending regularly scheduled meetings and I've been monitoring emails from members to ensure any inquiries are answered.

In addition, I have been attending the unit 4 bargaining days and caucus meetings as unit 4 continues to bargain their first collective agreement. I also recently got to help support the Contract Action Team with mobilizing unit 4 during their August training days to gather support for a strike vote. The vote ended up getting a 90% yes vote which we are excited to bring forward to the employer.

I will continue to support the execs and monitor my emails as well as plan a drop-in social for the upcoming school term.

In solidarity, Elissa Cunningham